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2024 Salary Increase 

The salary increase has been officially confirmed by the Minister of Finance during his budget speech, 

further reinforced in the Public Service Coordinating Bargaining Council (PSCBC) deliberations, and 

through formal communication from the Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA). As per 

the confirmed information, the execution of this salary adjustment is scheduled to take place during the 

month of April. 

Based on past experiences, where similar adjustments were implemented, the increment was disbursed 

through a supplementary run, executed nationally. While there may be many narratives circulating, it is 

imperative to rely on verified sources. The DPSA has assured us that they will communicate the official 

payment date through a circular. 

Considering this, NAPTOSA urges all members to exercise caution and refrain from reacting to unofficial 

statements or rumours. As we await further details from the DPSA, we want to reassure you that our 

priority remains keeping you informed throughout this process.  

Please stay tuned for any official communication, and do not hesitate to reach out should you have any 

questions or concerns. We commit to keeping members informed with official communication updates. 

Mr BL Manuel 

Executive Director 
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